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    1st April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We made it! 😊 

Spring term is finished and everyone back in school safely, with a great Summer 

Term ahead planned.  Thank you for your support and your lovely messages.  We 

are so happy to be back. 

 

Uniform 

Summer Term, means summer uniform can be worn.  

 

           Summer Dresses and cardigans  

  or short grey school trousers.   

 

 

 

You can order all uniform, from the MyChildAtSchool app, and collect from school 

the first day back. 

 

Happy 102nd Birthday!      

A resident in a local care home recently celebrated her 102nd 

birthday in style thanks to the children at The Florence 

Nightingale Academy. 

The staff at Edward House made an appeal, to see if they 

could reach 102 birthday cards to help her celebrate.  Our key 

worker bubbles stepped in and created some beautiful cards to help smash their 

target.  Her family were so thrilled with the cards and managed to look at all 109 

birthday 

cards she 

received. 
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Next term, we have lots of things planned and as soon as we can, we will invite you 

into school.  We may also be able to have some school trips. 

 

 

Our first day back after Easter is Monday 19th April at 8.45am.  

The same arrangements are in place for drop off and pick up. 

 

 

We are available by email over the holiday.  You can 

contact us for anything; a chat; if you need urgent help, anything.  Please 

feel free to email your Florence family on office@theflorence.academy 

 

If your child does have a positive COVID test over the holidays, it is very 

important you let us know, so that we can see any community patterns and inform 

any other parents who have children, who have been in contact. Thank you. 

 

 

 

We still have school Places available for September 2021 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For Nursery Places call now! Tel: 01773 713452 

 

If you have not yet applied for a reception place for September, 

apply as soon as you can. 

 

To apply please visit 

https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-admissions 
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Today is a very special day for Eastwood.  Springbank Primary 

School joined us, and we are now both part of a group of 

schools called The White Hills Park Trust.  We have worked 

with Springbank Primary School for some time now, and both 

schools get on amazingly!  We can’t wait to work even closer.  

Our children will get to know each other well too.  Mrs Vaccari is a wonderful 

Headteacher and our schools share the vision of children first and looking after 

our community. 

 

 

 

We are still looking for donations of seeds, plants, and plant pots.  If you 

have anything to offer, we would be most grateful.  

 

 

 

Watch out for our Sunflower challenge straight after 

Easter – we will be seeing which family, grows the tallest 

flower, and there will be a prize.  School will be providing 

the seeds. 

 

 

 

 

Have a safe break.  Keep strong, we will get through this. 

   

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Mrs J Sainsbury       Mrs Baxter 

Executive Headteacher and Primary Director Head of School 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We are back at school on Monday 19th April 2021. 



 


